To:

Mr. Herman Winter,

Manager,

Bank of London,

London.

24th June ’08.

Dear Mr. Winter,

This is with reference to my change of address.

We have recently shifted our residence and I would like you to kindly make note of the change of address in your records.

My new address is as mentioned in this letter.  I request you to kindly address all your further communication to me at this above mentioned address only.

Thanking You,

Yours Sincerely,

(Rita Woods)

